
 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or 
Financial Secretary Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  
Next meeting will be May 16, 2019 

The Youth Group has chosen to 

continue through the summer. They 

will be meeting in the rectory 

immediately after 9:30 AM Mass. 

 

 

We are inviting all graduating seniors 

to participate Baccalaureate Sunday 

at the 9:30 AM Mass on June 2nd. 

Please let the office know if you wish 

 

May Duties 
Albs: Sue Hutton 
Fonts: Sue Hutton 
Coffee and Donuts: May 19th, 
hosted by Patty Bachman and 
Stephanie Petrucci 
 

 
BINGO this Sunday and all Sundays 2-4 in 

the social hall. 

********MISSING******** 

It seems our wheelchair has run off! If you’ve 

seen it running around, contact the office. 

Join the Knights today after Mass as they celebrate 

Mother’s Day by serving “Mother’s Day Breakfast”. On 

the menu this morning is biscuits and gravy and eggs. 

The proceeds will go to the Oregon Knights 

Wheelchair Project to help raise $15,000 to purchase 

100 wheelchairs that will be made available 

throughout Oregon. This will be the last sponsored 

breakfast until fall. 

Dinner and Discussion with Bishop Liam Cary 

Please join us Friday, May 24th, as St. Francis 

de Sales Cathedral in Baker City welcomes 

Bishop Cary for dinner and a presentation, 

entitled: “ the Storm in the Church-Reflections on the sex abuse 

scandal in the Church”. Time for questions and answers will be 

included. Potluck Dinner at 5:30pm; Presentation and Q&A at 6:30pm. 

Contact Ann Kniesel with questions: 541-523-4521, 

FOOD FOR THE POOR 

Please join us the weekend of May 18, 2019 to hear Rev. Gary 

R. Norman speak at all the services about the ministry 

providing direct relief to the poor throughout Latin America 

and the Caribbean. Father Norman will share personal witness 

about Food For The Poor’s mission to care for the destitute as 

a means of living out the Gospel mandate to love one another. 

Fr. Gary is a retired priest and preaches full time for Food For 

The Poor. Please join us in welcoming Father Norman.  

The Parish Outreach committee is looking for new members! 

Possible duties include: sending cards of support and care, 

providing meals, visiting the home bound, doing light yard 

work, and more. If you are interested in supporting your 

fellow parishioners, please call  or email Ann Rowan to be 

added to the list. 541-523-0630/541-519-5158,  

FOUND…. A PAIR OF WOMEN’S READING GLASSES  IN THE PEWS 

ON WEDNESDAY. IF THEY’RE YOURS, THEY ARE IN THE OFFICE. 


